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ESAB (otherwise food stamps)

Dear Mr. Kester, | apparently misunderstood that | was to complete the form for continuance of my food stamps in March,
and | did recertify at the Florence Office in April, 2015. To date, | have not received a response nor any benefits ($15
monthly). | have been quite ill since early June and while not requiring me to be in an institution (hospital) | did have to
rotate from the home of one child to another, back and forth. | am back at home now for a while although | am still
undergoing many doctors' appointments, etc. In the meantime | have lost my ESAB card. The only info | can offer is my
social security number, 251-60-3684, my birthdate (July 21,1925), my phone number (843-386-2252)and mailing address
(355 E. Broadway St., Johnsonville, S. 29555. | am asking you to please help me with this matter. $15 a month isn't much,
but it will pay for the yogurt my doctor requires me to have to help stave off UTI, which has been the cause of this latest
illness.

May | hear from you as quickly as possible?

Mildred Browder-Hughes
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